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       8th March 2024,  
Dear parents and carers, 
 
World Book Day 
Thank you to all parents who supported World Book Day by creating outfits, helping to 
decorate a potato, or by spending a bit of extra time reading a bedtime story.  
 

Red Nose Day 15th March 
Next week we will be raising money for Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March. Nationally, 
the theme is to wear red, but we think that’s going to be a bit boring for our children. 
Therefore, our theme is going to be ‘Don’t wear red, wear other colours instead’. The 
children can choose to wear whatever they like, as long as there is no red! A payment 

item has been set up on Gateway, so that parents can make a donation to Red Nose Day.  
 
Parents’ Survey 
Thank you to everyone who completed a survey, either at Parents’ Eve, or at home. We are really pleased 
with the results and would like to thank everyone for the lovely comments on the forms.  
 
Statement Agree+ Strongly 

Agree 
Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 
Don’t 
Know 

My child is happy at New Cangle. 99% 68% 31% 1% 0% 0% 

My child feels safe at New Cangle. 99% 67% 32% 1% 0% 0% 

The school makes sure its pupils are well 
behaved. 

96% 54% 42% 3% 0% 1% 

My child has been bullied and the school dealt 
with the bullying quickly and effectively. 

14% 
Not 

bullied = 
77% 

4% 10% 4% 2% 3% 

The school makes me aware of what my child 
will learn during the year. 

92% 
51% 

 
41% 5% 1% 1% 

When I have raised concerns with the school 
they have been dealt with properly. 

60% 
No 

concerns 

raised = 
35% 

28% 32% 2% 1% 2% 

Does your child have special educational 
needs/and or disabilities (SEND)? 

Yes - 13 children No - 82 children 

If yes – My child has SEND, and the school 
gives them the support they need to succeed.  

100% 62% 38% 0% 0% 0% 

The school has high expectations for my child. 88% 34% 53% 2% 0% 7% 

My child does well at New Cangle. 98% 56% 42% 0% 0% 2% 

The school lets me know how my child is 
doing. 

98% 56% 42% 0% 0% 2% 

There is a good range of subjects available to 
my child at New Cangle. 

94% 54% 40% 2% 0% 4% 



 
 

   
 

My child can take part in clubs and activities at 
New Cangle.  

93% 56% 37% 2% 0% 3% 

The school supports my child’s wider personal 
development. 

94% 42% 52% 1% 0% 5% 

I would recommend New Cangle to another 
parent. 

Yes: 100% No: 0% 

*Percentages do not always add up to 100, due to rounding 

Hall 
As you are aware our hall has been out of action since there was a leak from the cold water storage tank at 
half term, which was caused by workmen who had been in to disinfect the tank. The leak has caused 
substantial damage to the hall floor and therefore we are still unable to use the hall until the floor is 
replaced fully. We’re sorry for any inconvenience caused – especially to our ability to serve hot dinners. 
However, we are trying to offer different food items to the children, so that it is not the same every day.  
 
Tesco Winners 
Thank you to all of your for your support with raising money via Tesco 
for our Golden Garden. We are very pleased to have had the most 
tokens/votes and are being given £1500 by Tesco for plants and tools. 
Thank you to everyone who voted for us and especially to Mr Balkan for 
making it all happen.  
 
If you have any questions about any of the contents of this newsletter or any other issues, please do get in 
touch. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

J. Brading 
Jacqueline Brading 
 
Head teacher 

  
 
Spring Term Events Calendar 
 
 

Week Class Events 

11th 

March 

Year 5&6 

Year 6 

Whole School 

Tues 12th March – STEM Challenge Day 

Wed 13th – 15th March – Residential Visit to PGL Bawdsey 

Fri 15th March – Red Nose Day – Don’t wear red, wear other colours 

instead 

18th 

March 

Year 4 

 

Mon 18th March – visit to St Mary’s Church 

25th 

March 

Whole School Thurs 28th March – Last Day of Term 

 


